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PRESS RELEASE

“Karachi — February 17, 2014: PBA strongly condemns the attacks on the offices of AAJ
TV and Nawaiwaqt in Karachi. In a statement issued in Karachi, the association demanded
that the Government should immediately investigate the incidents and arrest those involved.
These attacks are attempts to prevent media from performing its responsibilities. PBA once
again urged the Government to provide security to media.™
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